
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Microbiologics Customer, 
 
 
 
The name of Microbiologics product 0794 (derived from ATCC® 16025™*) has been changed 
from Penicillium aurantiogriseum to Penicillium venetum.   
 
ATCC reported to Microbiologics that ATCC® 16025™* was re-identified due to the DNA 
sequence analysis.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tasha Henrikson 
Technical Support Specialist 
Microbiologics 
thenrikson@microbiologics.com 
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